Havlik, Jeff

From: Mark Hemming [hemmingl@mbhicconstruction.com]
Sent:  Monday, July 02, 2007 5:59 PM

To: Havlik, Jeff

Subject: Mowrey Vacation

Dear Jeff,

Thank you for your endless and unbiased efforts to provide information and help to resolve the Madera Street abandonment
issue, it is appreciated.

As for the Mowrey Vacation part of the proposal, | have looked at the maps and read the information provided and do not think it's
approval would affect my concerns which were maintaining much needed rear access and not limiting future development options
| would have by removing that access. So in the spirit of being reasonable and fair, | agree with and approve of the motion to
abandon that section of the south/east corner of Madera Street recognized as the Mowrey section. My understanding is that this
motion would be in conformance with the effort of maintaining a minimum of 25 feet wide easement for access from the
south/west corner of my property at 3630 Sagunto Street to Faraday Street.

Sincerely,
Mark A. Hemming

7/3/2007



